LAW OFFICE OF PETER C. PEREZ

December 9, 2022

MEMORANDUM

TO:

All Judges, Superior Court of Guam Clerk of Court, Superior Court of Guam All Judges, Supreme Court of Guam Clerk of Court, Supreme Court of Guam All Judges, District Court of Guam Clerk, District Court of Guam

Members of the Guam Bar Association

Subject: New Office E-Mail Addresses

Please take notice that effective December 2, 2022, our business e-mail addresses have changed and are as follows:

Attorney Peter C. Perez

pcperez@perezlawguam.com

(former e-mail address: pcp@perezlawguam.com)

Sheera Blas, Legal Secretary / Office Manager

stblas@perezlawguam.com

(former email address: stb@perezlawguam.com)

Tawnia Katsuren, Office Assistant

tnkatsuren@perezlawguam.com

(former email address: tnk@perezlawguam.com)

Alternative e-mail addresses: perezlawguam@gmail.com and

receptionist@perezlawguam.com

We would appreciate your consideration in directing any e-mails pertaining to our office to our new and alternative e-mail addresses.

Thank you for your courtesy.

SHEERA BLAS

Legal Secretary / Office Manager

LAW OFFICE OF ANTHONY C. PEREZ

December 9, 2022

MEMORANDUM

TO:

All Judges, Superior Court of Guam Clerk of Court, Superior Court of Guam All Judges, Supreme Court of Guam Clerk of Court, Supreme Court of Guam All Judges, District Court of Guam Clerk, District Court of Guam

Members of the Guam Bar Association

Subject: New Office E-Mail Addresses

Please take notice that effective December 2, 2022, our business e-mail addresses have changed and are as follows:

Attorney Anthony C. Perez acp@perezlawguam.com

Sheera Blas, Office Manager stblas@perezlawguam.com (former email address: stb@perezlawguam.com)

Tawnia Katsuren, Secretary

tnkatsuren@perezlawguam.com

(former email address: tnk@perezlawguam.com)

Alternative e-mail addresses: $\underbrace{perezlawguam@gmail.com}_{receptionist@perezlawguam.com}$ and $\underbrace{receptionist@perezlawguam.com}_{receptionist@perezlawguam.com}$

We would appreciate your consideration in directing any e-mails pertaining to our office, to our new and alternative e-mail addresses.

Thank you for your courtesy.

Office Manager